
From: Joe Maloney [mailto:Joseph.c.maloney@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2017 4:34 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No Northern Pass 
 
Joe Maloney 
1258 Mathew tnpke 
Brisgewater, NH 03222 
 
November 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Hey everyone, please consider not moving forward with this old technology. There are better and 
cheaper alternatives to clean energy that will not be as destructive to our state forests, and could 
actually benefit residents of NH. No Northern Pass! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Joe Maloney 
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